
 

           

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
August 4, 2016 
 
Attn: 
Ronald E Tabb 
Leon County Schools 
Mechanical Manager 
850-933-4440 
 
Re: Leon High School Auditorium HVAC Unit Replacement 
 
This letter is to confirm that Carrier Enterprise is the only local provider for the proposed 
Carrier packaged air conditioning unit for Leon High School. Per our charter with Carrier Corp 
we are the authorized distributor for direct expansion unitary equipment in North Central 
Florida. Also the proposed 50A unit is of similar construction and will fit the existing 
dimensions and duct configuration as the existing unit for ease of installation. I have included 
a copy of the new and proposed unit dimensional drawings for comparison and confirmation.  
 
Thank you and please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.  
 
Christopher. B Miller  
 
 
 

 

Christopher B Miller - CSE  
Carrier Enterprise 
Mobile: 850-408-2059 
Efax: 407-982-7543  
Email: christopher.miller@carrierenterprise.com 
Web: carrierenterprise.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carrier Enterprise, LLC 
2000 Park Oaks Ave 

Orlando, FL 32808-5638 
888.827.3352 
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